北京市知识产权局

His Excellency
Dr. Andrew V.Kudin
General Director
Ukrainian Intellectual Property Institute
1, Hlazunova Street Kyiv - 42, 01601

May 4, 2017

Dear Dr. Andrew V.Kudin,

Upon my return to Beijing, I wish to express my sincere gratitude to you for meeting with me on April 11. Thanks to your thoughtful arrangement and warm hospitality, Beijing Intellectual Property Delegation has paid a very successful visit to Ukraine.

In your office, we have had a very helpful and encouraging discussion on IP development and potential, and you have given us an in-depth introduction of your office and your IP system, which makes us much impressive and learn a lot. Under your great assistance, we are also able to visit several institutions and have a friendly communication with the professionals in the IP and industry field, which further our understanding of the innovation development in your country.

On behalf of our delegation and in my own name, I hereby would like to show our great respect and sincere appreciation for your thoughtful arrangement and warm hospitality, and also welcome you to visit Beijing at your convenience.

I wish you all the best in the future and Ukraine's IP work to develop better and better. I also wish our cooperation to go deeper and deeper.

Best regards,

WANG Hong

Director General of Beijing Intellectual Property Office